Responding Agency: Humboldt County Department of Environmental Health
Response Date: 12/14/2018

Response: The site plan prepared by Green Roads Consulting shows the site septic system is installed
within 100' of the Class Il drainage. This septic system must be decommissioned and replaced under
permit from DEH. Operator must install a new, permitted onsite wastewater treatment system (septic
system) to serve the needs of the project.



